

20th September 2021

Deputy Darren O'Rourke T.D.,
Dáil Éireann,
Leinster House,
Kildare Street,
Dublin 2
E: darren.orourke@oireachtas.ie

Re: PQ 43901/21 - Pharmacists, MMUH

"To ask the Minister for Health the number of full-time transplant and pulmonary hypertension pharmacists at the Mater Hospital in each of the years of 2018, 2019, 2020 and to date in 2021, in tabular form."

Dear Deputy O'Rourke,

I refer to the above Parliamentary Question seeking an update on the number of full-time transplant and pulmonary hypertension pharmacists at the Mater Misericordiae University Hospital, which has been referred to the Ireland East Hospital Group for direct response.

I have had this matter examined and am advised that the Mater Misericordiae University Hospital has one pharmacist in situ covering both areas - Transplant and Pulmonary Hypertension - for the period 2018 to date.

I trust this information is of assistance to you.

Yours sincerely

Paul Gallagher

Chief Director of Nursing and Midwifery

pour gard

